
Rev. Moonyoung Lee as District Superintendent of the East 

District   

Bishop Dottie Escobedo-Frank intends to appoint Rev. Moonyoung Lee as District 

Superintendent of the East District beginning July 1, 2023.  

Rev. Lee is currently serving as the District Superintendent of the Hawaii 

District.  Rev. Dr. Siosaia Tu’itahi is being appointed as District Superintendent to the 

West District.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear East District:  
Grace and peace to you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! It is with great joy that I 
extend my greetings as your newly appointed district superintendent. As we embark 
on this journey of faith and ministry together, I am filled with excitement and 
anticipation for the possibilities that lie ahead.  
  
First and foremost, I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for the warm welcome 
you have extended to me. Your love and support have already made me feel at home 
in this new district. I am deeply humbled and honored to have been called to serve 
as your shepherd and partner in ministry. I truly believe that we can accomplish 
great things and make a meaningful impact in the lives of those we serve.  
  
In the coming weeks and months, I look forward to connecting with you, engaging in 
meaningful conversations, and discerning how we can best fulfill God's vision and 
purpose for our district. Your insights, wisdom, and unique perspectives are 
invaluable as we navigate the path ahead. I believe that through collaborative efforts 
and a shared commitment, we can create a community that reflects God's love and 
transforms lives.  
  
As we embrace this new conference year, let us hold onto hope, unity, and a shared 
vision. May our collective efforts be rewarded with abundant blessings, deep 
spiritual growth, and countless opportunities to touch the lives of those around us. 
Together, we can make a significant difference and build a stronger, more vibrant 
community of faith.  
  
Once again, thank you for the warm welcome and the opportunity to serve alongside 
you.  
In Christ’s love,  
Rev. Moonyoung Lee  
 
 
Many thanks and blessings, 
-- 

Rev. Moonyoung Lee 

East District Superintendent 
California-Pacific Conference 
The United Methodist Church  
www.calpacumc.org 
(909)510-9375 
 


